

GOVERNOR ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER

November 15, 2010

California State University- Channel Islands

It is my pleasure to welcome everyone gathered to celebrate the launch of the Henry L. "Hank" Lacayo Institute of Workforce and Community Studies.

With such a diverse and tremendous workforce in California, it is important to address all the issues concerning our workers. With the eighth largest economy in the world, California's workers are a key driving force behind our fantastic success. We need to conduct research and facilitate communication for a more effective and sustainable workforce.

The Henry L. "Hank" Lacayo Institute promotes this discussion of increased efficiency and more environmental sensibility. I extend a big hand for your dedication and tireless efforts in improving California's scholarly studies of these community issues.

Please accept my wishes for a memorable celebration and every continued success.

Sincerely,

Arnold Schwarzenegger